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Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace    

Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence.  

Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with 

Dignity and grow in Confidence. 

 

 

18th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

YEAR 6 PRODUCTION 

 

We are pleased to inform you that this year, each class will be performing the Year 6 Production to 

their parents on separate nights from 6.30pm – 7.30pm. 

 

Holly Class will perform on Tuesday, 13th July 

 

Chestnut Class will perform on Wednesday, 14th July 

 

Pine Class will perform on Thursday, 15th July 

 

Tickets will be limited to 2 per family at a cost of £3 each and will be available from 5th July and 

payable on ParentPay. 

 

We are sorry, but we will not be able to provide refreshments during the performances, so you can 

bring a small bottle of water with you if you would like to.  Due to Covid restrictions and movement 

around school, toilet facilities will only be available in emergency only as we only have one visitor 

toilet on the school premises. 

 

We will update you nearer the time with any other information that you need to know, as well as 

being able to view and purchase photos. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Team 
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